
 

 

14th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Pay Workshop 
 

On Thursday 24th October we will be holding a Parent Pay workshop in the school hall from 

9:00am-10:00am. The workshop will feature a presentation, covering some of the most 

common queries we receive from parents and carers on the use of Parent Pay. This will be 

followed by a Q&A session with our Finance Team. All parents and carers are welcome to come 

along. 

 

We have found Parent Pay to be a vital tool in our bid to becoming a completely cashless school 

and we have therefore decided to put this workshop on so that parents can come along and 

speak to us about any questions they may have about getting the most out of this system. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Craig Taylor 

School Business Manager 

 


